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Please give a green light to the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian 
trail. I have travelled many rail trails, in particular in New Jersey, and can attest they 
are heavily used by visitors and locals and by people of all ages. Good for health, the 
environment and their local communities. 


